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It is a pleasure to announce our'Tourtb air and auto extravaganza that will take place at the 
Wiarton Keppel International Airport on June the 9th 

2018. The extravaganza has continued to 
expand,with the increasing level of interest being shown in the airport and the services that it has to 
offer. 

The purpose of the event is to promote and bring awareness to the airport. ( Omge, medivac, 
forest fires, search and rescue, coastguard, Canada customs, and twenty four hour weather office. ) 

We are approaching various groups organizations, business and individuals who may be 
interested i!} providing any financial or other support that will assist with the event. We are proposing 
to advertise on your behalf through radio and social media. If you wish to remain anonymous we will 
respect your wish. advertising will increase your brand awareness amongst all age categories. 

If you ( your business/organization) feel you are able to assist us in some way it would be 
greatly appreciated. Donations may be made by cheque payable to. 

Copa Flight 68

c/o Margaret McClure 
188 Bruce Road 9 
South Bruce Peninsula 
Ontario NOH 2TO 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and if any further information may be required, 
please don't hesitate to contact me at 519 534-3070 You can also visit the following website­
www.airautoevent.com 

A message from the Mayor: 
We were excited to make a significant step forward last year in the development and growth of our 
international airport with the approval of a 2017-2021 Strategic Plan. We believe there is great regional 
potential for our very under utilized asset and the services it could provide, and as such, have approved 
the following mandate going forward. 

Vision: To become the Grey Bruce regions aviation hub offering exceptional service to 
leisure,business and recreational users. 

Mission: To contribute and enhance the economic prosperity of regional businesses and leisure 
travelers by providing a runway to the world. 

Goal: To rebrand and market the airport to promote and increase in revenue by attracting new 
aviation related businesses scheduled passenger service and airfreight opportunities. 

The annual Air and Auto Extravaganza plays an important role in supporting the above by 
promoting our facility and the services it offers for our various publics. The municipality is very 
pleased and thankful to have the support of all the many volunteers who have organized this event for a 
number of years and the many sponsors who have continued to be so generous in their support. 

Regards, 

Alan Barfoot 
Mayor Township of Georgian Bluffs 

Thank You, 
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Margaret McClure 
Copa Flight 68


